From

Principal Secretary to Government Haryana,

cation.

Department of Higher Edu

To
All Principals of Govt. Colleges.
Memo. No. 27/36-2017 CO (2)
Dated 09.02.2018

Subject:- Regarding Placement of

Kindly refer to the subject

students studying in Govt. Colleges.

cited above.

I have been directed to say that the State Government is putting strong efforts on

generating employment opportunities for
State. The State has achieved remarkable
education to its students, yet the majority

the Students studying in Universities and Colleges in the
progress in Higher Education sector and is providing quality

of our students are unable to get better job opportunities in

various National/Multi-National companies in private sector. Lack of information amongst students,

lack of exposure to opportunities and lack

of motivation to attend campus drives have been identified

as major reasons for the limited job opportunities in the private sector jobs. The Department of Higher

Education is taking various initiatives to
Industry Associations and Consultants to

overcome these shortcomings by working closely with the
augment placement opportunities for students in Haryana

across select degrees in accordance with tFe conditions to raise the employability of students.

The Department of HighEr Education has invited proposals from eligible service

provider for placement of students who
State. The objective of this project is

re pursuing various degrees in the Govt. Colleges of the
to reduce the unemployment in the State by providing

employmént to the high in-demand grou;L of non technical graduates. For this the Department plans

to set up a platform for job placement by

being carried out by colleges at their level.

organizing job melas in each districts headquarter of the

State and Mega Job Melas at each division. These Melas will be in addition to the placement drives

You may have a look at the request for proposal (RFP) for

this project on the web portal of the Department.

You are requested to dire

ct the placement officers in your colleges to generate email

ids of all students immediately. The profile of all final year students shall be shared with the

Department and successful service provi

der in a prescribed format which will be shared with you

shortly alongwith the details of the service provider. It shall be the responsibility of the Principals to

see that placement of students is monitored closely.

Action Taken Report may kindly be sent to this office within a week.

This may be treated as the

MOST URGENT and may be given TOP priority.
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